el & , 1996

United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Commissioner Shirley Jackson

11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Ms. Jackson:

1 am very alarmed and very disturbed about the
problems arising over a fair contract with your employees.
Once again this is UNION related! Break the Unions - much as
what Catepillar has put their workers through over the past
year and a half.

You talk "price freeze," "reaching out," "positive
difference in the life of a neighbor," "gatekeeper,"
"customers who truly need" - why not apply these same
principles to your own union workers/emplyees. Shouldn't
fairness begin at one's own doorstep? Why not negotiate in
good faith - with your already-trained/skilled employees.
They are the ones who have made your record profits and kept
your plants operable - not unskilled workers off the streets
at half the wages. More profits to you??

Non-skilled workers will not have the expertise to
handle a crisis situation. With nuke plants in the radius of
75-100 miles from our homes, everyone is truly concerned
about the safety oi our families. "Please protect our
safety." Keep your trained/skilled employees - be fair!!

Sincerely,
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